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The following names were drawn Monday, May 7 

by Mrs Don Benson of Outlook, Saske, and are 
eligible for the OUTBOARD MOTOR AND 30 06 

RIFLE TO BE DRAWN ON SATURDAY AT OUR GRAND 
OPENING. 

Victor Demecha Je Demecha | 
Jack Day F,Figliomeri. 
Arnold Burns (Schreiber) F,NeMildan 
Bill Jackson J,Dejonghe 
H Billings A,Burns ,Schreiber 
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SPRING CLEANUP 

In order to speed up spring cleaning in 

Terrace Bay the Township will pick up trash 

raked from back and front yards and placed in 

neat piles at the front of the property until 

the 25th of May. 
After this date it will be the responsibi- 

lity of the owner or tenants of houses to 

remove all rubbish other than garbage placed 

in proper containers. 

(Signed) JW. Wellings 
Town Foreman 

LOST - Ladies gold wrist watch with expansion 

bracelet. Finder please contact Nat Coates 
at 3235. 
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TMPERIAL MOTEL OPENS (Continued fr. Page 12) 

   

  

        

   

  

Congratulations 

  

and 

“Your New Jexaco Dealers. 

Jexaco Canada Limited. 
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register at the Imperial Motel, owned and 

operated by Je Adamoe 

Five units were opened at this time and 

all were occupied before the sun had sets 

  

CREDIT UNION SUB CHAPTER MEETING 

The Terrace Bay Commmity Credit Union 

was host Saturday evening to a meeting of 

their Sub-Chapter. A social hour prece led 

the eight o'clock meeting when members and 

delegates representing White River, Marathon, 

Manitouwadge, Schreiber and Terrace Bay aired 

their views on affairs concerning the dis- 

trict, Special guests, Dave Joyal, Cuna 

representative and Harry Miles, President 

of the Lakehead Chapter, were welcomed by the 

presiding chairman, Jim Comeau of Marathons 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read 

by the secretary, Pauline Hoffman also of 

Marathon, 

A lively discussion on a possible Sub- 

Chapter school to tie in with the coming 

Lakehead Chapter School on June 1st and 2nd, 

and Sub~Chapter meeting brought forth many 

suggestions, such as small classes to en= 

courage self=participation, the possible 

need of supervision by a Field man from the 

League or experienced representatives from 

the Lakehead. The secretary requested a 

representative from each member of the Sub= 

Chapter on the executive as well as the 

present officers and the executive were em= 

powered to set up such a committees This 

Committee is to investigate fully and com- 

plete arrangements for a 

Vince Doyle, member (Continued on Pge 
Sub-Chapter School, 

14) 
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